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Nickalus  Holmes

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2019 8:00 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Cc: Jim Varian
Subject: Docket 20190071-WS - Letter from Bennie & Bonnie Ray 
Attachments: BENNIE RAY LETTER RE-DEER CREEK REQUEST FOR WATER INCREASE.pdf

Good Morning: 
 
            Please place the attached letter in Docket 20190071-WS. 
 
Thanks. 
 

            Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to  
                Chairman Art Graham 
           Florida Public Service Commission 
           bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
          (850) 413-6024 

 




